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Filipino-American Presidents Club of Guam awards $1,000 in 
scholarships to UOG students 

The Filipino-American Presidents Club of Guam awarded $1,000 in scholarships to 
University of Guam students on Sept. 13. Senior nursing major Kayla Cabading Cajigal 
and senior elementary education major Ronna Mae Jaravata each received $500 
awards for the 2021 academic year.  

(From left) Lawrence Camacho, dean, UOG Enrollment Management & Student 
Success; Gloria Baguinon, FAPCG treasurer; Lynda Tolan, FAPCG scholarship 
program coordinator; Kayla Cabading Cajigal, recipient; Thomas Krise, UOG president; 
Ronna Mae Jaravata, recipient; Franc Huelar, FAPCG vice chairman; and Mark Duarte, 
director, UOG Financial Aid Office. 
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